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On 31 January 2014 we forwarded to IPART a copy of our submission to 
Blayney Shire Council.   As this was prior to 24 February 2014 we are re-
submitting with further relevant information. 
Using the numbers attending community meetings as listed on page 26 of 
Council’s submission the results are as below.   The result of the 
community meeting on 31/10/13 needs to be included because of the 90 
people attending, 87 opted for rate pegging and 3 for 10%.   We 
witnessed the vote. 
 
        SVR Option                 No. Responses             Response Percent 
    
      15%          49      24.5 
      10%          42                              20.5 
              3%(Rate Peg)               110                                55.0 
 
 
There is a clear majority voting for rate pegging.   Six percent was never 
offered as an option. 
 
In our submission of 28 January we questioned the expenditure of the 
extra SRV income on the lower priority projects.   The table on page 7 of 
the Long Term Financial Plan submitted with the Council’s application to 
IPART has changed from that exhibited and now does not identify any 
specific expenditure projects except village enhancements.   In addition, 
the income amounts are significantly different to those placed on 
exhibition for community comment.   A notation states this is necessary 
to align with the LTFP.   However the income listed for 2015/16 of 
$433,000 is the cumulative figure for the two years.   It should be 
286,000.   On worksheet 6 in 2015/16 Council is planning capital 
expenditure based on the cumulative income of $433,000. 
The total additional income for the two years in the exhibited table is 
$620,000 (Refer page 7 below).   In the application to IPART, it is 
$433,000 – a difference of $147,000.   The Budgeted Income spreadsheet 
does not appear to have been adjusted accordingly. 
The above changes have not been resolved by Council. 
 
 



We also mention that our SRV submission has never been tabled, or 
responded to, by Council.   When we complained to the Mayor about its 
omission from 10 February meeting business papers, his explanation on 
10 February was “a late submission”.   This is not credible.   We lodged 
two submissions with Council staff on 28 January in the one envelope.   
The one relating to Council’s Strategic Plan secured a response.   Our SRV 
did not.   Council is required to consider all submissions and the 
responses before adopting the draft plans.   In this case they could not  
do so. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr P. Menzies and Miss K. Menzies 
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